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.Office of Mayor 
George L. Jones 

February 17,,1988 

Col. T.J. Dalzell 
Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilities 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542 

Dear Colonel Dalzell, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the Superfund Amendments 
and Reauthorization Act. I appreciate you informing the City- of 
Jacksonville of this Act and of its requirements. 
with Jerry Bittner, 

I have spoken 
City Manager, about the Technical Review 

Committee and I would like to nominate him to represent the City 
on this committee. . 

If you have any questions or would like to set 
appointment with Mr. Bittner 

up an 
, please feel free to contact him. He 

will be an active member, and I trust that he will be an asset to 
the goals of the TRC. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor 
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